
Ohio River Valley Llama Association 
Board of Directors Teleconference Meeting – June 28, 2022 

 
All BOD members were present. 
 
The teleconference meeting was called to order by President Janice Schilling at 7:05 
p.m. 
 
The Secretary's report from the January meeting was approved via email. 
 
There were no questions or comments on the financial report compiled by Treasurer 
Kris Miller. 
 
Christmas banquet discussions: 
 

Date for meeting and dinner is December 3rd . Meeting will be at the Union Hill 
church (same location as prior years). 
 
Final decision on dinner menu needs to be made by September 15 and 
communicated to the facility. 
 
The menu was discussed and the BOD decided on roast beef and baked chicken, 
garden salad, mashed potatoes w/gravy and corn. 
 
Janice will contact the facility with our decisions. 
 

BOD nominations: Janice Schilling and Bill Amidon will run again for the BOD. Char will 
post a call for nominations on the ORVLA Facebook page. 
 
ORVLA web site: All agreed that the information on the web site needs to be updated 
and expanded. This will be worked on in the near future. 
 
ORVLA Show: 
 

The BOD agreed to have a combined Daffodil and ORVLA show in 2023 based 
on prior discussion with Daffodil show management. 
 
Show will be a double halter, single performance show to be held April 29 and 30, 
2023 at the Coshocton Cnty. Fairgrounds. 
 
The Daffodil had already contacted a judge for halter so another judge will be 
needed for halter and/or performance. 
 
Further details of show schedule and format will be worked out at a later time. 
 

Ohio State Fair:  
 



We will have an ORVLA  table set up at the fair show. 
 
Bill S. will bring the ORVLA banner to set up behind the table. 
 
Display to include membership forms, show information, old Toplines, among 
others. 
 
 

With no other items raised for discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted by Bill Safreed, Secretary. 

 


